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ECWBA Presidents Day Excursion 
The Ladies County President, Wendy 
Buckingham, is having a day out to 
Dunwich Beach and Southwold on 

Tuesday 9th July. All details can be found 
on the County board in the ladies changing 

room. If any of the ladies would like to 
attend on this trip, please let Carole know. 

Upcoming Social Events 

RACE NIGHT 
Friday 16th February 2024 
6.30pm for 7pm 
finish 10.30pm 
£5 per person 

KARAOKE EVENING 
with the one and only Steve. 
£5 per person (£2 extra for guests) 
Saturday16th March  
7pm for 7.30pm 

Ever thought about 
becoming a coach?

If  you are interested in becoming a 
Bowling coach and would like to know 

more about what is involved, perhaps by 
shadowing an existing coach or maybe you 
would just like to help out alongside one of  

our existing coaches and discover more 
about the game, please contact Phil 

Cooper.

Bowls Holiday October 
2024 

If you are interested in going on a bowling 
holiday to Benidorm in October 2024, there is 
a list up in the clubhouse on the  board for you 
to add your name to. The cost is approximately 

£895 for a twin room  and £1075 for a single. 
This includes flights, half board, four games of 
bowls, transport to and from each venue and 

two rest days. For further information, contact 
Brian Jones. 

Ladies THL League 
There is a sheet up in the Ladies 
changing room for those ladies wishing 
to play in the Ladies THL league this 
season. 
If you have an interest in playing in this 
league and representing our club, please 
can you add your name to this list. 

Opening Drive…. 
The Club will open on Saturday 13th April 12pm - 

5pm . 

The Opening Drive will be on Sunday 14th 
April at 2pm.   Dress code: whites. 
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